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LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS / Cleveland Heights-University Heights 
Board of Education special meeting 

DECEMBER 15, 2020 

Board President Jodi Sourini and members Dan Heintz, James Posch, and 
Beverly Wright were present. Malia Lewis was not present as she was recovering 
from surgery. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. and was adjourned at 
approximately 11 p.m. 

Library board of trustees interviews 

Twelve people applied for a single open library board position [with a six-year 
term]: Lee Barbee, Charie Babcock, Nora Corcoran, Bill Frank, Jerry Hannibal, 
Justin Hite, Tony Liotta, Tyler McTigue, Paul Miller, Vai Pathak, Samantha Ryder, 
and Andre Witt.  

After interviewing each person individually, the board voted unanimously in favor 
of Tyler McTigue. Board members commented that Mr. McTigue has lived in the 
Heights for nine years and brings much pertinent volunteer and business 
experience. Importantly, he is knowledgeable of the library’s operations and 
challenges and understands the role of the library board trustee.  

Upcoming meetings are a regular meeting on Jan. 5 and a work session to 
discuss school reopening on Jan. 12, both at 7 p.m. The meetings will be held 
virtually, streamed directly on the district’s YouTube channel 
(www.youtube.com/CHUHSchools), and recorded for later viewing. They can 
also be viewed at: https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/8f442366-4bbd-4160-
aaeb-ece0f7ab6534 

LWV observer, Robin Koslen 
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